
Inquiry Hub PAC Meeting 
Sept. 10, 2018 6:00 pm 

 
Attending: Jason Turner, Michelle Mozel, Deanna Nicyfor, Michele Barnabe, Anne 
Johnson, Sandra Harris, Tracey Yuruk, Nanette and Dave Mayhew,  Laef Kucheran, 
Charlene Cech, Peter Cech, Luis Amor, Diane and Steve Bodnar, Sandy and Mark 
Teel, Tania Burt, Apis and Chris Cumming, Sandra Harris,, Nicole Robson, Sandy 
Robson, Jae Lee, Sandy Teel,  Apis Teicher, Claar Prinsen, Hilla Avidau-Shavit,, Cathy 
Hoy, Michelle Mozel, Anne Johnson, Anna Davydova, Caroline Payn, Amanda Maxwell, 
Tracey Yuruk, Dave Truss (Principal) 
 

Topic Discussion Action Person Responsible 

Called to Order@ 
6:00 pm 

6:00   

Welcome and 
Introductions 

Many new faces, 
Welcome! 

Introductions Everyone 

Previous Meeting 
Minutes 

Approval m/s/c PAC 

Chair’s Report $ for learning resources 
 
10 grads this year 
 
PAC donation $30 for 
single student, $50 for 
more than one student 
 

Students can request $ (in writing) 
 
Grad planning 
 
Please check your email, the PAC 
donation is in place of fundraising.  If 
you want a tax receipt, send it 
through the district and let Dave 
know. 

students/approved by 
PAC 
Grad ctte. Of parents 
and students 
 
Dave to send email 

Old Business Recycling Check account info. Dave 

New Business Photo Day October 19, 2018  

Treasurer’s 
Report 

See financial statement 
 
PAC donation 
 
 
 
 
 
Grants 

Sandra explained the difference 
between accounts. The gaming 
account is given to the school to 
enrich the curriculum, this is in 
addition to money collected by PAC.  
It needs to be spent within 3 years. 
 
City grant info to be cleared up so we 
can apply again.   

Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dave Truss/students 



 
PAC $ to be spent on food safe 
training again this year.   
 
 
 

 
 
Jason to arrange in 
the spring 

Principal’s Report 
(see attached 
report) 

Forms 
 
 
 
 
 
Fees 
 
 
Field Trip 
 
Microsoft  
 
 
 
 
 
Moodle  
 
Ihub annual 
 
 
Tours 
and 
Recruiting 
 
 
Team sports 
 
 
 
 
Ihub Tiffany 
 
(to be released next 
week) 
 
 

Inquiry Hub operates on a different 
network from SD 43, thank you for 
your patience.  The school will have 
to send out forms either electronically 
or by paper.   
 
$40 per student to fund events and 
other activities in the school 
 
Heading to Buntzen early Oct.   
 
Every Microsoft tool is on a Canadian 
server, so will be used at the school 
Students can download up to 5 
licences for devices 
 
Courses have been set up 
 
End of year grad ceremony and 
whole school celebration 
 
Dave will be looking for new  
students to help with tours and 
touring other schools to advertise the 
program 
 
The school does not have enough 
students for team sports 
 
 
 
Laef has designed the program 
which will be introduced this year 
It will provide info on… 
Schedules 
Due dates 
Assignments and requirements for 
courses 
 

Dave will send out 
info next week 
 
 
 
 
Dave will send out 
info next week 
 
Parents will be 
needed to drive 
 
SD 43 
 
 
 
 
Staff 
 
Staff, parents, and 
students 
 
 
Students/Dave 
 
 
See Dave if you are 
interested in a 
team/extracurricular 
sport, he will help you 
find an alternate site 
 
Parents can sign up 
and view 
assignments created 
by teachers, if your 
student wishes 
 
 



Ihub newsletter 
-announcements and updates via 
email 
 
Friday Sept. 14  5-7 pm  on 
facebook, instagram, and 
twitter...there will be a live question 
and answer period! 
 
It was suggested that students 
present a TED style talk about the 
school 
 
 
 
 
 

Created by students 
and staff 
 
 
Laef, Jazmine 
 
 
 
 
Laef, Jazmine 

Meeting 
Adjourned 

September 11 @ 6:51 
pm 

Next Meeting Monday Oct.15, 2018  

 



Inquiry Hub PAC Meeting 
Oct.15, 2018 6:00 pm 

 
Attending: Jason Turner, Deanna Nicyfor, Sandy Teel, Michele Barnabe, Anne 
Johnson, Rebecca Quek, Laef Kucheran, Dave Truss (Principal) 
 

Topic Discussion Action Person 
Responsible 

Called to 
Order@ 6:00 
pm 

6:01  Chair 

Welcome and 
Introductions 

   

Previous 
Meeting Minutes 

Approval (some changes needed 
to attendance) 

m/s/c- Pls let Deanna know if 
your name was missed 

PAC 

Chair’s Report Grad ctte 
 
Grad photos  

Students and parents to form 
ctte 
Dates tba (March, April) 

Grads & 
parents 

Old Business Recycling-There is no account at 
the moment 
 
Class photos have been sent out 
for parents to preview 

look into getting acct at the 
Coquitlam return it 
 
Orders due Oct.10 

Deanna 
 
 
parents 

New Business Possible programs for this year, 
possibly subsidized by PAC 
First aid, cpr? 
Food safe? 
 
PAC donation 

See if we have enough 
students to run the minimal 
numbers (30) 
 
 
Forms will be sent out 

Dave 
Jason to 
contact CPR 
company 
 
Dave 

Treasurer’s 
Report 

Budget statement review See budget statements Treasurer 

Principal’s 
Report 
 

Buntzen lake went well, as did the 
LARP 
Fees-can be paid by credit card 
 
 
Oct.17  Legalization of marijuana 
does not mean that it is allowed in 

 
 
Pay fees online 
 
 
Dave will share a link to a 
video describing the effects 

 
 
Parents 
Dave 
 
parents/teac
hers 



schools 
 
Oct.24   Meet the teacher night 
 
 
 
Dec.6   Open house   (both right 
after school and evening) 

of cannabis on teenagers 
 
Parents can hear teacher 
presentations and schedule 
appointments, if needed 
 
Parents may attend, 
students will be showcasing 
their work 

 
 
students/par
ents 
 
 
students/par
ents 

Meeting 
Adjourned 

October 23 @ 6:53 pm Next Meeting Monday Nov. 
26, 2018 @ 6pm 

 

 



Nov. 26, 2018 6:00 pm 
 
Attending: Jason Turner, Deanna Nicyfor, Sandra Harris, Sandy Teel, Michele Barnabe, 
Anne Johnson, Rebecca Quek,Norma Yeatman,Nanette Mayhew, Dave Mayhew, Tracy 
Yuruk, Jazmine Khaseipool, Laef Kucheran, Dave Truss (Principal) 
 

Topic Discussion Action Person 
Responsible 

Called to 
Order@ 6:00 
pm 

6:00  Chair 

Welcome and 
Introductions 

   

Previous 
Meeting Minutes 

Approval (some changes needed 
to attendance) 

m/s/c PAC 

Chair’s Report Food safe and cpr dates tba 
 
Grad ctte 
 
 
Grad photos  

To be arranged 
 
Students and parents to 
form ctte tba 
 
Dates tba (March, April) 

Jason 
 
Grads & 
parents 

Old Business Recycling- there is an account 
under IHub phone number 
 
604-936-4285 

Parents can return bottles 
and cans and make a 
donation to the school 
 

parents 

New Business Evan Keough, former student 
donated 5,000 to the school 
 
Andrew was recognized at WE day 
 
Many opportunities for students to 
be mentors  for younger students 
 
IHub Tiffany course and 
assignment management  system 
is being well-used by students and 
parents 
 

Students will pitch what the 
money should be used for 
 
Congrats! 
 
 
 
 
Laef will return to 
development over 
Christmas 

Students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Laef 



Treasurer’s 
Report 

Budget statement review See budget statements Treasurer 

Principal’s 
Report 
 

Dec.6, 7pm  Open house   
Students have been doing 
roadshow to promote the school 
 
Dave did a presentation on 
“Supporting Student Success and 
Happiness” in China 
 
Field Trips 
  Skiing  
  Laser tag 
 
The school is applying for the 
Cmolik award again 

Parents may attend, 
students will be showcasing 
their work 

students/pare
nts/teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Staff 

Meeting 
Adjourned 

Nov. 26 @ 6:25 pm Next Meeting Monday 
Jan. 28, 2018 @ 6pm 
 
March 11, 2018 

 

 



Jan. 28, 2019 6:00 pm 
 
Attending: Jason Turner, Deanna Nicyfor, Sandy Teel, Michele Barnabe, Anne 
Johnson, Rebecca Quek, Nanette Mayhew, Dave Mayhew, Jazmine Khaseipool, Laef 
Kucheran, Dave Truss (Principal) 
 

Topic Discussion Action Person 
Responsible 

Called to 
Order@ 6:00 
pm 

6:00  Chair 

Welcome and 
Introductions 

No new members   

Previous 
Meeting Minutes 

Approval m/s/c PAC 

Chair’s Report 
 
 

Update on food safe, FIrst Aid, 
& CPR 

Dates TBA Turner/Truss 

Old Business Grad celebrations 
 
 
Possible ideas include 
-grad clothing 
-trips 
-breakfast/brunch 
-Aftergrad celebration 

Google form for sign up to 
help 
 
Parents and students to 
meet to discuss possible 
events to be organized and 
paid for by grads 

Grade 11s who 
are organizing 
annual 
 
parents/students 

New Business Spotlight 
Feb. 21 2pm-8pm 
Student project presentations 
 
 
Ihub Annual Celebration 
June 20, 4:30-10:30 

Every student should 
showcase something   
Parents can attend 
 
 
Reminder to be sent to 
parents 

students/staff/par
ents 
 
 
 
Truss 

Treasurer’s 
Report 

Budget statement review by Mr. 
Truss 

See budget statements Treasurer 

Principal’s 
Report 

School gym is being painted 
and locks put on the doors 

Dave to choose colors and 
consult with students as he 

Truss/SD 43 
 



 Mr. Truss and Mr. Sarte visited 
schools in San Diego to see 
High Tech High and Design 
School 
 
 
Cmolik prize  
 
Good turnout at open house in 
Jan (about 40 people)  
Many applicants = increase in 
student population next year 
 
Open Learning/Alt prog. To be 
audited 

is able to 
Learned about effective use 
of space, programs, and 
sharing of student 
work/displays 
 
Application to be submitted 
 
Will result in increased 
staffing and more choice in 
courses for students 
 
 
Mr. Truss is very busy 
reviewing school info. 

 
Sarte/Truss 
 
 
 
 
Truss/staff 
 
 

Meeting 
Adjourned 

Nov. 26 @ 6:25 pm Next Meeting Monday 
March 11, 2019@ 6pm 
 
 

 

 



March 11, 2019 6:00 pm 

 
Attending: Jason Turner, Deanna Nicyfor, Sandy Teel, Sandra Harris, Jacqueline Yeo, 
Michele Barnabe, Dave Truss (Principal) 
  

Topic Discussion Action Person Responsible 

Called to 
Order@ 6:00 
pm 

6:00  Chair 

Welcome and 
Introductions 

No new members   

Previous 
Meeting Minutes 

Approval m/s/c PAC 

Chair’s Report 
 
 

   

Old Business Grad 
 
 
 
 

Grad Photos 
 

Friday March 13, Location to be 
announced   
 
 

To be sent out by the school 
 
 

Activities 

Hoodies 
Forms will be emailed to 
parents and students  
 
Information about grad fees 
to be emailed  
 
Centenial Dinner (June 
20th) to be confirmed 
 
Grad dinner tba  

Will be ordered asap 
Dave 
 
 
Dave 
 
 
Dave to confirm 
 
 
Jason to send out 
survey of dates and 
places 

New Business    

Treasurer’s 
Report 

Budget statement review  
 
We will be looking for a new 
treasurer for the next school 
year 

See budget statements 
 
See Dave if you are 
interested 

Treasurer 



Principal’s 
Report 
 

Performances for annual 
 
 
Next year, there may be a 
portfolio component to 
spotlight for grade 12’s 
Annual June 20 
 
The gym has been painted 
 
 
The aquarium will be filled 
after spring break 
 
Display project 
 
Ski day change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Inspirational presentation 
coming to the school on April 
23 (Alvin Law) 
 
Inquiry hub finished 
application for the Cmolik 
prize 

Requests to be sent to 
parents and students 
 
 
Next spotlight to be in May 
 
Info to follow. 
 
Work continues to improve 
the building 
 
Student project 
 
 
Student/parent project 
 
Apologies for mix up 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents invited 
 
 
 
The school may be able 
take some students to the 
award gala May 9 

Students to write an 
announcement and 
send to Mr. Truss 
 
Tba 
 
 
 
SD43 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dave will work on 
better 
communication when 
schedules changes 
(communication via 
email) 
 
Dave will send an 
email out to parents 

Meeting 
Adjourned 

March 11 @ 6:25 pm Next Meeting Monday 
April 15, 2019@ 6pm 

See you then! 

 



Inquiry Hub PAC Meeting 
May 15, 2019 6:00 pm 

 
Attending: Michele Barnabe, Nanette/Dave Mayhew, Peter Cech, Sandy, Mark, Andrew 
Teel, Julie Wallace, Megan Stone, Moira Berg, Apis Teicher, Chris Cumming, Rebecca 
Quek, Susan Doucette, Anne Johnson, Jacqueline Yeo, Crystal Kreschuk, Paul 
Doering, Jennifer Feist, Jasmine Khaseipoul, Olwyn Stowe, Antoni Nicyfor, Sophie 
Ibbetson-Lyon, Alin Kucheran, Leif Kucheran, Aiden Cumming-Teicher, Josh Quek, 
Jason Turner, Deanna Nicyfor, Dave Truss (Principal) 
 

Topic Discussion Action Person 
Responsible 

Called to Order@ 
6:00 pm 

   

Welcome and 
Introductions 

Welcome new members!   

Previous Meeting 
Minutes 

m/s/c   

Chair’s Report Foodsafe for all every 2nd 
year paid by PAC 
Also, first aid  
 

 PAC 

Old Business Grad  
 
 
 
 
Food Safe certificates 

students organizing 
hoodies and shirts  
 
Email to be sent out  
 
See Mr. Sarte 

Roger 
 
 
Dave 
 
Mr. Sarte 

New Business Annual Less awards, more 
student sharing 
All parents welcome to 
attend 
Refreshments after 
We will need help for set-
up at 4:30 and take-down 
Selfie frames/photo 
booth 
Tickets will be sent out 

Students 
 
 
 
 
PAC 
 
Apis/Angela 
 
 
Dave 



Treasurer’s Report Review annual budget 
Grant issue to be resolved 

See attached PAC 
 
Dave/Treasurer 

Principal’s Report New students 
 
 
Cmolik Prize 
 
 
Attendance 
 
 
Displays 
 
 
Building Maintenance 

Newcomer day organized 
by students 
 
School received 
honorable mention 
 
Issues 
Attendance in every 
class next year 
Focussing on student 
work next year 
 
Lights replaced 
New heating system 
 

Students 
 
 
staff/students 
 
 
staff/students 
 
 
 
 
 
Sd 43 

Meeting Adjourned 
@6:33 pm 

Next Meeting Monday 
Sept 16th @ 6:00 pm 

  

 

AGM elections 
6:35pm to 6:45pm 

By acclamation Jason Turner-chair jason/turner@telus.net 
Open-treasurer 
Deanna Nicyfor-secretary 
Opent-DPAC Rep 
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